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Hello 

  

As you know, Cambridge City Council and South Cambridgeshire District Council are working 

together to create the North East Cambridge Area Action Plan which will guide future development 

in this part of the City.  

In January 2022, both Councils agreed to carry out future consultation on the Proposed Submission 

North East Cambridge Area Action Plan. This is expected to take place following the outcome of the 

separate Development Consent Order process to relocate the existing Waste Water Treatment 

Plant.  

  

Therefore, whilst consultation on the Plan is not expected to take place immediately, you are able to 

view the Proposed Submission document including the changes we have made since the 

consultation on the draft Plan in 2020, at our North East Cambridge webpage alongside the 

extensive evidence library which supports the Plan. 

  

We will notify you when consultation on the Area Action Plan commences and set out how you can 

take part and speak with the team about the proposals. 

  

Best wishes 

  

Greater Cambridge Local Plan team  

https://consultations.greatercambridgeplanning.org/greater-cambridge-north-east-cambridge-area-action-plan/document-library

